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Fwd: [Invitation] Face-to-Face Press Conference on the July 2024 Inflation of
MIMAROPA

1 message

PSA RSSO MIMAROPA SOCD <rssomimaropasocd@psa.gov.ph> Mon, Aug 5, 2024 at 11:44 AM
To: BLGF Region IV-B <rdb@blgf.gov.ph>, Region IV-B Extension Office CDA <rdb@cda.gov.ph>, BSP SLRO <bsp-
slro@bsp.gov.ph>, CHED Regional Office 4b <chedro4b@ched.gov.ph>, mimaropa@mail.da.gov.ph, Records Officer for
DARRO 4B <records.04b@dar.gov.ph>, DBM MIMAROPA <dbm_ro4b@dbm.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, mimaropa region <mimaropa.region@deped.gov.ph>, DILG MIMAROPA
<dilgmimaropa@gmail.com>, chd.mimaropa@mimaropa.doh.gov.ph, resu@mimaropa.doh.gov.ph, DOLE RO4B
<ro4db@dole.gov.ph>, official@mimaropa.dost.gov.ph, DOT MIMAROPA <dot4b@tourism.gov.ph>, DPWH MIMAROPA
<dpwh.mimaropa@gmail.com>, Office of the Regional Director FO MIMAROPA <ord.fomimaropa@dswd.gov.ph>, DTI -
Region 4B - Regional Office <r04b@dti.gov.ph>, NCIP Region IV-B <region4db@ncip.gov.ph>, r04b@pia.gov.ph, PPDO
Marindugue <marinduqueppdo@gmail.com>, PPDO Occidental Mindoro <ppdo_occmin@yahoo.com>, RPDDM Division
<ppdo.rpddm@gmail.com>, PPDO Palawan <ppdopalawan@gmail.com>, romblon ppdo <ppdoromblon19@gmail.com>,
DICT Region IV-B <region4b@dict.gov.ph>, TESDA MiMaRoPa <region4B@tesda.gov.ph>, Igu.calapancity@gmail.com,
CMOofficial13@gmail.com, University President <universitypresident@minsu.edu.ph>

Dear Sir/Ma'am,

Good day! We would like to invite the RSC-member agencies' representatives to also attend the face-to-face July 2024
Inflation Press Conference on 09 August 2024. This will be conducted right after the Third Quarter Regional Statistics
Committee Meeting at the PSA Headquarters in Quezon City.

This activity is conducted by the regional and provincial offices on a monthly basis, as part of the Philippine Statistics
Authority's initiative to disseminate disaggregated data on inflation.

For any clarifications or concerns, please contact us at:
Telephone: (043) 286-7491 / 0929-236-2711 / 0966-408-9780
Email address: rssomimaropa@psa.gov.ph / rssomimaropasocd@psa.gov.ph

We sincerely appreciate your continued support of the dissemination activities of the PSA.

Respectfully,

For: Leni R. Rioflorido
Regional Director
PSA MIMAROPA

Ana Patricia A. Ramos
CONFIDENTIALITY/PRIVILEGE NOTICE:

The Philippine Statistics Authority in compliance with Republic Act No. 10173 or the Data Privacy Act of
2012 emphasizes that this communication may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you
are not the intended recipient, be advised that any unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution, or use
of the contents of this message is prohibited by the law. If you received this message in error, please
delete this email including its attachments and notify the sender immediately.
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